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This week we have: 

 Retold a familiar story in short sentences. 

 Used part whole models and created our own addition number sentences. 

 Understood the difference between a carnivore, herbivore and omnivore.  

 Programmed a sequence to make a Bee-Bot move.  

 Discussed who is important to us and why. 

 Created our own Rainbow Fish sun catcher.  

 Created a series of movements with starting and finishing positions AND jumped for height.  

 

Next week we will be: 

 Creating our own addition fact families, exploring number bonds within 10 and creating systematic number 
bonds in maths. 

 Reading and responding to a familiar story AND describing a setting in English. 

 Identifying which animals are carnivores, herbivores and omnivores in science.  

 Retelling a Christian story in order (with pictures) in R.E. 

 Celebrating our achievements in PSHE.  

 Creating our own mixed media starfish in art.  

 Throwing (overarm) and catching in P.E. 

 

Homework 

This week’s maths homework is all about part-whole models.                                                                                                                                                          

Spelling labels are in reading records! 
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Buster’s Book Club                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

This week in Class 1 we had 9 children who met the reading target, 5 children who exceeded the reading target and 

totalled 61 additional minutes of reading.                                                                                                                                         

Please ensure bookmarks are filled in every Wednesday night! 

 


